
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
  

  
DATE: MARCH 10, 2021 
  
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL   
 
FROM: NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER  
  
BY:  CHRISTY PINUELAS, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE  
  
SUBJECT:  RECEIVE UPDATE ON CITY REVENUE PROJECTIONS  
  
  
Staff will provide a verbal presentation to the City Council regarding an update on City 
revenue projections.  
 
No reportable action is required by the City Council. 
 


	BY:  CHRISTY PINUELAS, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE

